
School Messenger Calls- Sunday November 6th, 2017 
 
Happy Sunday Pelicans! This is Mrs. Jarvis, your assistant principal calling 

with your weekly notifications.  
 
Families, I have several updates with our after -school enrichment programs. 

This Monday begins Capoeira with Ms. Davis for our 3rd, 4th and 5th grade 
students. For yoga participants, it will be our last week for all grades. If interested 
in yoga in the future, be on the lookout for flyers in the second semester. Also, The 
Valley National Bank packets for 5th grade students went home and need to be 
returned this week if you would like to participate. 

 
Parents, I’m sure you have seen the Cookie Dough Fundraiser in your child’s 

backpack. This is important to our school, however we do not want students going 
door to door. Please only sell to family, friends or at family work locations. 
Students who sell 10 items will earn a field trip, this year’s special location is the 
Florida Aquarium in Tampa. If students sell 20 items, they may also bring an adult 
with them on the trip. We also have a class competition; the two winning classes 
will have the chance to dress up the principals any way they choose.  The top 
selling class will dress up Mrs. Krapfl, our principal, however they like and 2nd 
place can dress up me, your assistant principal.  All orders are due for this 
fundraiser by November 15th. 

 
Friday, November10th is a busy day, we have 2 events taking place. One is our 

annual Veteran’s Day celebration, it will be held on the basketball court at 2:00 
p.m. It is not too late to have a special veteran recognized, just turn in the form to 
Mrs. Tammy in the front office no later than Wednesday. 

 
The 2nd event is our November Astro Skate night, remember to send in 

permission slips to the front office with all information complete by 12:30 on 
Friday. Money can be sent on Friday, the cost for admission is $7 which includes 
the bus ride to Astro. Parents, students MUST be picked up by 6 p.m. at Astro, 
please send the adult listed on the form with a valid ID. 

 
As the holidays are approaching, it is a time to be thankful. If you can spare a 

non-perishable item to bring in for our Holiday Food Drive it would be 
appreciated. We will be supporting some of our Gulfside families during the 
Thanksgiving and Christmas Break. A suggested list of donations was sent home in 
the Pelican Packet, but any item will be appreciated. 



Lastly, If your child plays soccer with One Community Now, this Saturday is 
the last game. Be sure to thank your coaches and adults who volunteered for the 
kids each week. 

 
Have a Fabulous Week, Families! 


